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From: Anna Dickerson

Sent: 13 May 2018 08:57

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Objection to Planning Application (Ref: RR/2014/1608/P)

Dear Secretary of State for transport,

I writing to you regarding a Planning Application (Ref: RR/2014/1608/P) to extend the Rother Valley Railway from Bodiam to
Robertsbridge.

| object to the compulsory purchase order for purposes of the planned tourist attraction in the Robertsbridge area. |
object because it will destroy habitats on the moat farm. There is already a steam train people can have a jolly on
going to Bodium castle. We do not need another one, or to extend the existing one. | have been on the Bodium
steam train twice and it was fine, but definitely did not need to be any longer than it was.

Further to this, the introduction of a level crossing on the A21 will cause much disruption to the flow of traffic,

Is there an open declaration of interests on this project, because it is not set to benefit the local economy, and so one wonders
‘why’?

Please consider this e-mail as my formal objection to the proposed plans. | have included my address, which I do not want
published in the public domain.

Kind regards

Anna Dickerson

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com




